
 
June 14, 2024 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
As you know, the work group consisting of board members, residents and staff completed their 
work on Mission Vision and Values on May 29, 2024.  The committee, using the process of 
Appreciative Inquiry to focus on all that is positive at Dunwoody Village, interviewed over 85 
board members, residents, staff and families.  The group reconvened to identify the themes 
that were heard in the interviews. These themes were then compared to the current Mission, 
Vision and Values so that missing themes could be incorporated.  The draft was presented to 
the committee on May 29th for their recommendations and based on the feedback, a final 
version was drafted. On June 11th the Healthcare and Strategic Planning Committee 
recommended that the draft Mission, Vision and Values be presented to the Board of Trustees 
for their approval.  Steve Ruzansky and Monica Knauss presented the draft to the Dunwoody 
Village Residents Association at their meeting on June 11th.   
 
I am pleased to share that the Board of Trustees approved the Dunwoody Village Mission, 
Vision and Values.  This was important work during our anniversary year, celebrating 100 years 
of the Dunwoody Home and 50 years of Dunwoody Village.  Our renewed Mission, Vision and 
Values honors our past while reflecting our current and future community.  Our Mission, Vision 
and Values will serve as a strong guide for Strategic Planning and our future care and service.     
 
Please join me in thanking Pat Burke, Chair of the Healthcare and Strategic Planning Committee 
who led this process, Bert Dalby, Chair of the Board for his support of the process, Monica Knauss, 
Director of Marketing, who was able to incorporate so many of the themes identified in the true 
One Dunwoody spirit, and the residents, staff, families and board members who served as 
interviewers or agreed to be interviewed, sharing meaningful stories, reflections and thoughts 
about Dunwoody Village. 
 
DUNWOODY VILLAGE MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of Dunwoody Village is to be a welcoming and engaging community that excels  
in offering a comprehensive approach to health and wellness, a sense of belonging, and the highest 
quality of life for all. 
 
OUR VISION IS ONE DUNWOODY –  

where everyone works together to:  
• build upon the principles of innovation, stewardship and healthcare excellence;  
• foster a vibrant community that embraces inclusivity and transparency; and 
• provide a sustainable financial foundation for current and future generations.  

 
DUNWOODY VILLAGE VALUES  

T e a m w o r k   
H u m a n i t y   
R e s p e c t  
I n t e g r i t y  
V i t a l i t y  
E x c e l l e n c e  
S e c u r i t y 
 



 
 
Dining 

Happy Father’s Day to all of our Father’s, Grandfather’s and Godfather’s and all of the special 
men in our Dunwoody Community who are loving caregivers!  

 See below information for Father’s Day meal on June 16th  

Father’s Day Brunch- Is now moved to Fox Den.  The Buffet will be located down the art gallery hallway 
next to Fox Den 
Reservations for Father’s Day Brunch on Sunday, June 16th are open.  
Seating times are 11:30am and 12:30pm.   
 
Guidelines for reservations are as follows: 
Maximum party size is 6 which includes residents and guests; larger parties cannot be accommodated. 
Residents will be charged 22 points.   
Your account will be charged $25 for adult guests, $15 for children 10yrs-12yrs,  
and $10 for children under the age of 10.  
No points may be used for guests.  All double reservations or parties of over 6 people will be cancelled.  
To-Go orders can be picked up starting at 11am.  
 
Enjoy this beautiful weekend and again, Happy Father’s Day! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Maureen 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 


